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I am in opposition of this bill. If it were not for naturopathic doctors I would not have 

found any relief with my debilitating PMDD symptoms. They offered routine 

bloodwork, I have been treated for an infection when I was told that I could not get in 

to see my own gynecologist for over 3 months. I get routine bloodwork at my 

naturopathic doctors clinic, and have been prescribed antibiotics when needed. The 

time they spend with their patients is meaningful. They answer multiple questions and 

they care for their patients. They check levels of things beyond what would be 

checked at a MDs office. They are a valuable asset to our community.  


